Details of your submission

Please provide additional information and supporting documentation as attachments.

| am writing in regards to opposing the change of electorate for Lord howe Island to Sydney Electorate. It is important to the
community that we remain under the Port Macquarie .

Lord Howe Island relies on majority of its services from Port Macquarie.

Our only regular freight services via the Island Trader which is based in Port Macquarie and owned and operated by local
company Birdon. All this frieght is supplied/provided by 100% port macquarie supliers.

Regular air services from Port Macquarie to Lord Howe with Eastern Airlines occur 3 times a week.

Our distance Eduction/high school children are enrolled through Camden Haven high school in Port macquariesecondary school
All of our referrals for medical and specialst appointments are mainly through port macquarie as our local GP has close worling
relationship and history in Port macquarie Region.

Lord Howe island Board, the local council on Lord Howe Island has a MOU with Port macquarie Council

and Lord Howe Island police are a part of the Mid North Coast Local Area Command.

As you can see, 99% of our island relies on the Port macquarie electorate area for survival and necessities. Removing us from
this electorate would be detrimental to our small island.

regards

B \\cfadyen






